A MESSAGE FROM PAWS LEADERSHIP: Available Committee Positions

As the end of the year approaches, we are thinking about next year and PAWS is looking for a
few amazing parents to join our committees: LEND-A-PAW, PARENT AMBASSADOR, LIBRARY
LIASON, FIELD DAY AND ART SHOW. If you are interested or have any questions, please reach
out to our PAWS President Krissy Fox at PAWS.PRESIDENT@ENDEAVORCHARTER.COM. We hope
you had a wonderful Spring Break and look forward to a busy and festive Fourth Quarter!

SPIRIT NIGHT WITH THE MUDCATS

IT'S THE MUDCATS FINAL SEASON AT FIVE COUNTY
STADIUM IN ZEBULON. COME CHEER THEM ON WITH YOUR
FAMILY AND FRIENDS ON SATURDAY, MAY 31! Tickets $13!

THE GIVING TREE
Donations for Education

MAKE A TAX DEDUCTIBLE DONATION, PURCHASE OR
VOLUNTEER AT THE GIVING TREE IN SUPPORT OF ECS. LAST
YEAR THE GIVING TREE GRANTED ECS $1150, THANKS TO ALL
OF YOUR SUPPORT!

ALUMNI SCHOLARSHIP

Please see Sunday's Weekly ECS Newletter for infomation
about this years PAWS Alumni Scholarship.

TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK- MAY 5-9
COLORFUL MONDAY- WEAR YOUR TEACHER'S FAVORITE COLOR

SWEET TUESDAY- BRING YOUR TEACHER HIS OR HER FAVORITE SWEET TREAT
GIVING WEDNESDAY- GIFT YOUR TEACHER SUPPLIES FROM THEIR WISH LIST

SALTY THURSDAY- TREAT YOUR TEACHER TO HIS OR HER FAVORITE SALTY SNACK

4 QUARTER FOUR

SAVE THE DATE

4/22- COFFEE & CONVERSATIONS

5/2- STRIDE FOR THE PRIDE FUN
RUN

5/2-5/9- TEACHER APPRECAITION
WEEK

5/9- MEN AT WORK

5/9- COFFEE & CONVERSATIONS,
PAWS GENERAL MEETING

5/23- FIELD DAY

5/30- ALUMNI SCOLARSHIP
APPLICATION DUE

5/31- MUDCATS SPIRIT NIGHT

6/6- LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

THANKFUL FRIDAY- TELL YOUR TEACHER HOW THANKFUL YOU ARE WITH A CARD



